
Carolyn Clark PTA News – April 26, 2012 
 

Dear Clark Community, 

 

The PTA would like to thank you for coming out in full force to support the Multicultural 

Night on April 20
th

. The event was a great success and a huge community building event.  

The multicultural night provided a great opportunity to socialize and had tremendous 

support from several local businesses that sponsored the event and offered exciting raffle 

prizes for the visitors.  On a warm April evening, the availability of food trucks supplying 

ethnic food and dessert was an added attraction to a crowd who did not mind waiting in 

line to satisfy their appetite for ethnic foods!  As one parent put it, “I am so glad that we 

got to experience this - Bay area is such a melting pot of cultures; I cannot imagine 

raising my kids any place else”.   

 

We would specifically like to thank our Gold Sponsors: 

 Freeman Orthodontics 

 Cambrian Academy 

 Silvercreek Academy 

 Kumon 

 Camp Galileo 

 Reliance Auto Body and Paint 

 GHI Center  

 Motif Couture 

 San Jose Academy of Music 

 JEI 

 ACSATM 

 Vaidehi Creative Arts Summer Camp 

 

Please visit our website for more details  http://carolynclarkpta.org/sponsors/ 

 

Carolyn Clark has received a GRANT to implement a “Walking School Bus” 

 

 WE ARE THE ONLY SCHOOL IN OUR DISTRICT THAT HAS RECEIVED 

A GRANT TO ENCOURAGE OUR FAMILIES TO WALK TO SCHOOL! 

 Please contact Heena Patel: hpatel_1999@yahoo.com or Patricia Andrade: 

grrlypower@yahoo.com for more information. 

 

Important Dates: 

 

 Next Two Weeks STAR Testing starts for Grades 2 thru 6 

 PTA Sponsored Book Fair during the week of May 14
th

 

 Open House May 17
th

 

 PTA General Body Meeting May 23
rd

 2012 
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We have been receiving a number of emails regarding the recent increase in the number 

of tickets being issued by the parking officials in the back of the school. We would 

encourage concerned parents to come to the next “Coffee with Mr.Martes” to discuss this 

issue and other issues. 

 

Any suggestions or comments please email arthi_aiyappan@yahoo.com 
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